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We would like to remind you that the winter bazaar will take place on Sunday, December
4th, from 17:00 to 20:00. Each family will have the opportunity to buy up to five tickets.
Each ticket costs ten dinars: everyone will need a ticket to be allowed to enter. Tickets will
be available from the Administration Office from Sunday, November 13th.
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Dear Parents,

There will be various stalls selling crafts, cakes, toys, etc, as well as raffles, games, and other
activities for the children.

We are looking forward to receiving your generous donations for the raffles.

We would like to remind you that ALL proceeds will be donated to the Children's Hospital.
Your participation and contribution will boost our efforts to support such a worthy cause.
Thank you for your cooperation as always.

With our very best wishes

Valerie Turner - Walid Kambargi .
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